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Hiking in Rhineland-Palatinate – wine, food and hospitality 

(rpt) Rhineland-Palatinate, a land of wooded uplands, striking river valleys dotted with 
historic castles and palaces, unspoilt natural landscapes and, last but not least, fascinating 
landscapes of sloping vineyards as far as the eye can see. In addition to the rich wines 
produced by the Ahr valley, Moselle, Nahe, Palatinate, Romantic Rhine and Rhenish Hesse 
wine regions, these six wine-growing regions in Rhineland-Palatinate also boast their own 
charming scenery. 

Whether it is the rugged Moselle hills of the Bremmer Calmont, the steepest vineyard in 
Europe, the unique castle backdrop of the romantic Middle Rhine Valley or the 
Mediterranean feel to the diverse plant species within the sea of vines in the Palatinate, 
every region has a landscape all its own. With the variety of nature and culture it has on 
offer, Rhineland-Palatinate is not only perfect for making fine wines, it could also have been 
made for keen walkers. 

It has an extensive network of excellent hiking trails covering the region’s vineyards and 
explaining the journey from the grape to the glass against a natural setting. There are also 
lots of themed trails focusing on wine, drinking wine and enjoying the landscapes shaped by 
wine. These include the Red Wine Trail and the many vine paths in the Ahr valley, the long-
distance Palatinate Wine Trail, vitality tours about wine and the Wine Trail on the Nahe, not 
to mention the Hiwweltours over six vineyard-covered hills in Rhenish Hesse. 

Those who are both walkers and wine-lovers can enjoy walks of all lengths through 
traditional wine-making villages, Roman cellar systems and idyllic vineyards and herb 
gardens. A visit to a winemaker or to one of the many wine bars and open vineyards is a 
must, either for refreshment along the way or a reward at the end of a walk. Keen walkers 
can enjoy the quality and variety of the grapes grown in Rhineland-Palatinate. After all, wine 
always tastes best right where it is grown. 

Not far from the trails, there are lots of good-quality walker-friendly accommodation 
options, known as the ‘Qualitätsgastgeber Wanderbares Deutschland’, offering refreshing 
drinks, typical regional treats and services tailored to the specific needs of walkers. 

Further information and details on walking tours can be found in the online Rhineland-
Palatinate route planner at www.tourenplaner-rheinland-pfalz.de 

 

http://www.tourenplaner-rheinland-pfalz.de/

